
   BEAUFORT WEST MUNICIPALITY  
DEPARTMENT OF MUNICIPAL MANAGERS OFFICE 

 
  NOTICE NO: 73/ 2022  

 NO: SCM 10/2022 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF TRUCK 

STOP ACCOMMODATION ERF 7409 BEAUFORT WEST 
 
This notice serves to cancel Notice number 42/2022, Bid number SCM 
10/2022, as the Municipality will no longer require this specific service, the 
specification of the service will increase more than 25% and thus a new 
document will be advertised in accordance with the needs of the 
Municipality. 
 
The notice number 42/2022 was issued on 14 APRIL 2022 and Beaufort 
West Municipality has determined that after advertisement of the tender 
and further internal deliberations, it would be in its best interest to 
WITHDRAW the tender and re-advertise as the need increased. 
We would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by cancellation of 
this tender. We hope this will not deter you from tendering in future. For any 
further information, kindly contact the Supply Chain Management Unit at 
(023) 414 8177.  
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